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    Thursday 25th January 2018
	Dear Parents,
Well done to both Lexi (Year 5) and Milly (Year 2) for creating the winning cakes from our Cook for Book sale. They both have received an amazon voucher to spend. There were some incredible cakes, so it was a very hard decision choosing the winners! The school raised £241.21.
We are currently working hard in achieving the Anti-bullying alliance award. More information and advice for parents can be found at: https://www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/training-catalogue
Important school dates:

Friday 26th January – Playful parents coffee morning at 9.00am, Non-school uniform day – Clothes bags please for FOS

Friday 2nd February – Valentines disco (6.30-8.30pm)

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank




PAs this week were Zoe and Nathan. Thank you for your help.  



           

Please remember to bring in any contributions for our clothing collection THIS FRIDAY! Children are welcome to wear non-school uniform. Please bring your bag(s) into the school hall. We are collecting any unwanted but usable clothes, shoes, hats, belts, handbags and soft toys. We are also able to collect household fabrics (sheets, towels and curtains but NOT duvets, pillows or blankets). If you have any items of fancy dress (especially Christmas nativity) or school uniform with the Stockham logo, please bag these separately and hand them in to a member of Friends of Stockham. Thank you for your support.

Friends of Stockham are holding a Valentine Disco on Friday 2nd Feb 6:30 – 8:30pm. Tickets will be available to purchase in the school hall on Tues 30th & Wed 31st Jan (between 8:30 – 9:00am). Tickets must be purchased in advance and are strictly subject to availability. We are expecting a sell-out event, don’t miss out! Tickets cost £1 each and as usual all children must be accompanied by an adult and supervised at all times. Come along and enjoy the fun! Children attending breakfast club, can still purchase tickets on Tues 30th & Wed 31st by bringing the correct money in a sealed envelope – please ensure it has the child’s name and disco tickets written on it and hand it to any member of staff.
On Wednesday 10th January, we took 11 children to the Boccia event at Wantage Leisure Centre. For some children this was a brand new sport and they were determined to try it. It's a bit like 'bowls' where you have to throw a ball to get closest to the 'Jack'. All the children had lots of fun and said they would definitely play it again! Well done everyone!
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Forest School this week:  

Yes, Forest School carried on (almost) as usual this week.  We survived high winds and torrential rain as we learned to build a person-carrier using knots and branches.  We were very thankful for our warm and waterproof (modern) clothing (unlike our prehistoric ancestors!).

CLASS NEWS
 Year F  This week we have been looking at the story Lost and Found. The children have
              been writing postcards to the penguin inviting him to come and play. In maths we
              have been looking at how to form our numbers correctly. We reminded ourselves of 
              the number rhymes that can help us.

 Year 1  In Year 1 we have been ordering and learning how to spell the days of the week.  
              We have also completed our pirate treasure maps by adding a key, and we have
              started learning to retell a story about a pirate called Captain Plank!

 Year 2  We have been multiplying by 2, 5 and 10 using arrays in our maths lessons.  We

              have been exploring turns and travelling in our gymnastics sessions in the hall.
 Year 3  This week in Year 3 we have been preparing for our trip to the Ashmolean!  We

              have discovered some of the artefacts in the museum.  In maths we have been 

              regrouping column subtraction.
 Year 4  Year 4 have been writing alternative endings for the story of the Willow Pattern in 
              English this week.  In science we have been learning the names and the functions
              of different teeth.  In P.E we have been learning how to play the Paralympic sport 
              goalball. 

 Year 5  In maths Year 5 have been looking at inverse operations.  In topic we have been 

              looking at maps and using four and six figure grid references to find places we

              know.
 Year 6  This week Year 6 have been exploring measures in maths.  In art they have been 

              sketching and they enjoyed their PE tournament against Year 5.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Toby for his amazing writing about what he would do if a penguin came to play!
             Toby used his sounds to help him spell the words and remembered to use finger
             spaces.  Kathy, she has had a fantastic week! Kathy wrote an amazing piece of 
             writing about her penguin. She remembered how to correctly spell the tricky
             words we have learnt and she used some of our new digraphs in her longer
             words.
Year 1  Wiktor for great independent work creating a key for his pirate treasure map. 
             Owen for perseverance when learning his letter sounds.

Year 2  Tiana for demonstrating such grace and poise in our gymnastics lessons.  You

             show such confidence on the apparatus too!  Alfie R for showing much more

             independence and perseverance in maths.  Keep it up!
Year 3  Alfie Be and Libby for fantastic determination and effort in maths.  You have both

             worked so hard and it’s lovely to see.
Year 4  Kaine for excellent concentration in swimming this week - your swimming teacher
             was very impressed with your excellent listening skills.  Martha for using your 7
             times tables to work out your 14 times tables!

Year 5  Lewis for excellent work with fractions in maths, you used great determination, 

             well done.  Barnaby for insightful contribution in guided reading.
Year 6  Zoe and Ollee for persevering with their sketches and trying incredibly hard 

             independently. 
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 4 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 2 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 2!
School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










